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Lab Alert: CMV IgM Test Reagent Recall 
 

Date: April 21, 2022 

 

 

Dear Regional Pathology Services Clients, 

 

Per the manufacturer, a recall has been announced for our CMV IgM assay.  The performance concern 

has led to both false positive and false negative results.  Our Microbiology laboratory began using this lot 

on March 28, 2022.   

Until this issue is resolved, we will be sending our CMV IgM tests to our reference laboratory.  If you 

have concerns regarding a CMV IgM result that was released after March 28, 2022, please page or call 

the microbiology director Paul D. Fey, PhD (phone 402-559-2122, pager 402-888-5626, email: 

pfey@unmc.edu).  A recollect at no charge will be offered.  

Clients can continue to use the same order code CMVM   

BioPlex Recall Notice 

If you have questions about these changes please contact your coordinator: 

http://www.reglab.org/contact-us/ 
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